
 
 

April 5, 2021 

 
Important Update to California Endodontists, Periodontists and Oral Surgeons 

About Fee Structure Adjustments 

 

Prior to the onset of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we announced the lowering of maximum 

amounts allowed (sometimes referred to as MPAs) for most California network endodontists, 

periodontists and oral surgeons in order to better align our contracted fees with those generally accepted 

as network levels in the broader market. 

 

Due to the continued pandemic impacts on the dental communities, we have made the decision 
to postpone this fee adjustment until further notice. 

 

 


